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For the Theology, Religion, and Philosophy of Religion Tripos and the Bachelor of 
Theology for Ministry we are aiming to give lectures and most classes online, 
combining pre-recorded material with live discussions and some live lectures. The 
availability of safe space for social distancing and the changing government 
guidelines will determine how much can be delivered in person, and this will be 
monitored throughout the year. As a result our teaching is likely to involve a mixture 
of both online and in-person methods.  
 
There are no changes to the Theology, Religion, and Philosophy of Religion 
programme. 
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